
 

 

 

TO:   MEMBERS OF THE FACILITY ASSOCIATION  

ATTENTION: CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  

BULLETIN NO.: F19 – 010 

DATE:  FEBRUARY 11, 2019 

SUBJECT:  FACILITY ASSOCIATION NEW PRESIDENT & CEO 

 

 

Further to member bulletin F18 – 084, Facility Association’s new President and CEO, Saskia 

Matheson, begins her tenure at Facility Association today. 

Ms. Matheson brings over 30 years of experience in the Canadian property and casualty industry, 

where she has held numerous company positions. Most recently, Ms. Matheson lead the Canadian 

arm of Esurance, a subsidiary of Allstate, through the company’s formation and launch. 

Ms. Matheson will be working with the Board of Directors to move Facility Association forward 

by focusing on the five key priorities within the current three year strategic plan: 

1. The Underwriting Information Plan (UIP); 

2.   A Comprehensive Risk Sharing Pool (RSP) Review; 

3. Operational Efficiency and Effectiveness; 

4.    Regulatory Outreach; and 

5.  Enterprise Risk Management 

I encourage all members to attend the Facility Association Annual General Meeting to be held 

February 21 at 11:00 a.m. at the Courtyard Toronto Downtown, (475 Yonge St., Toronto) to meet 

Ms. Matheson in person. 

Ms. Matheson can be reached directly at 416-644-4915; smatheson@facilityassociation.com.  

 

 

George Hardy 

Board Chair 
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